
Normally the AMICUS contains information about happenings from the 9 District
Directors. Unfortunately, half of our Districts remain without a Director. That is why I am
putting out the call below to volunteer.

NCPA is divided into 9 districts:

District Directors are the voice for their district and the members' contact with NCPA. 
Directors hold meet and greets with members in their district.  The frequency, time, date,
place is up to the Director.  Some Directors have done meetings monthly, some every other
month.  Some have had dinner speakers, some just have a dinner where folks can network
and mingle.  As Director, you receive information from our Coordinator when a new
member joins your district.  You email them, welcome them, let them know who you are.  If
you hear of any news (like job openings, CPEs) in your district, you pass that information
along to your district. Being a Director, you are part of the Board of Directors and you have
voting power. This means you would need to try to attend all board meetings, which are
normally held in a central location or in conjunction with our seminars. Th is position, while
not time consuming, is one of the more important positions of NCPA.  This is why we need
to fill these vacancies. NCPA is only going to be as successful and as strong as its members
and leaders.

If you are interested in serving as a Director, please email me. I’ll be happy to talk more

about the position with you. 

Patricia F. Clapper, ACP, NCCP
Director At Large & Immediate Past President 
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